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Congratulations  
Public Works congratulates Thomas Macy, Engineering Technician II on celebrating twenty (20) 
years of service to the City of Punta Gorda. Tommy is hardworking, productive and conscientious 
in all his endeavors. Your dedication to the residents of Punta Gorda makes a positive impact on 
the City. Congrats Tommy!  

 

Tell us about your City of Punta Gorda Pets 

The Peters gang is all here! “Starting center closest to camera our three legged hellion Dash, then our 

Jack Russel Lucy, our son’s dog Mason, the tall blonde is Daisy the pit mix is Ramona’s baby Holly and 

last but not least is Addie, I belong to her Ramona says.” ~ Neil Peters  

 

Send your pet’s story and photos to mreichert@cityofpuntagordafl.com to be featured in Info 
Sharing. 
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